WOOD-RIDGE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 151 FIRST ST. WOOD-RIDGE, NJ 07075

Keith Lisa, Principal
201-933-6777
Email: Klisa@wood-ridgeschools.org

Dear Parent/Guardian of incoming transfer student,

Welcome to our school! Please be advised that certain medical documentation is **required prior to** starting school:

A **complete** immunization record that documents that student is up to date on all required vaccinations.

A history and physical examination completed by health care provider. If your child has had a physical within the last year, this would meet requirement. Please provide a copy of documentation.

If you are transferring from certain countries a PPD is also required.

Please note that these are State requirements that must be complied with in order for your child to attend school.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Maria Manda RWAPNC

Maria Monda RN APN-c

School Nurse